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Meeting:  OGHS Athletic Booster Club	
Date:  Monday, October 15, 2018
Location:  OGHS Media Center
Chairperson:  Mr. Kip Childress, President
Review of Agenda-Kip Childress
A detailed treasury report was provided by Judy Vaughn.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Concession stand update:  We are now purchasing only what is needed in order to continue profiting from concession sales.  The hot water issue with the inside concession stand is now resolved.  Winter sports are ramping up.  We will host 5 wrestling matches as well as basketball games.  We encourage folks to please visit our website at www.oakgrovegrizzlies.com and signup to help!   The money we make from concessions generates the most revenue for our booster club & student-athletes.  
J. Morgan Builders will be working to mobilize equipment and porta-johns on campus this week to begin construction on dugouts next week.  Starting next week the softball and baseball fields will be off limits due to the posted permit and construction going on.  Students will not be allowed on the fields.  
The women's golf and tennis teams have both made it to the postseason and both are well represented at regional play this week.  The volleyball team is in the conference tournament with a chance to make the playoffs which start Saturday.
The athletic award ceremony is tentatively set for Tuesday, Nov. 6th at 7pm in the auditorium.  This will be a ceremony only so no RSVP will be necessary.  Flyers and social media announcements will be going out once finalized.

The boosters would like to purchase Varsity letters for letter jackets once things become more stable.  Someone asked if this includes JV letters as well.  We are adding this to our agenda in order to further discuss.  
Anyone who registered the day of our 5K Grizzly run can pick-up their t-shirt in the school’s office.  
Our next meeting will be Monday, November 19th starting at 6:00 in the media center.
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